
Congratulations!

Our Lady of Mount Carmel School
 is proud to announce that they are the recipient

of the 2025 Archdiocesan School of Distinct
Instruction award in BOTH academic growth

and exceeding potential.  
The School of Distinct Instruction designation

 is based on student scores from 
Terra Nova standardized testing.  

Congratulations to the 
OLMC School community!

Award recipient in 2019, 2021, 2022, 2024 & 2025


